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SUBJECT: METROLINK NOT SERVICING THE SB TRANSIT CENTER 
 
 
 
From November 4, 2020 up to and including November 30, 2020, Metrolink trains will 
not be servicing the San Bernardino Transit Center (Downtown Station). Route 15 
passengers wishing to connect to Metrolink should use the 2nd & Metrolink Way stop for 
the San Bernardino Depot Station. 
 
An onboard announcement is on Route 15 going to San Bernardino. 
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